
April 3. 2024

Chief Frank Bergen
Hamilton Police Services - Office of Chief of Police 
155 King William St 
Hamilton, ON L8N 4C1

Dear Chief Bergen,

Good Shepherd
Faith In people.
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Thank you for your donation in support of the 2024 Emmanuel House Fundraiser.

We are grateful for your compassion for quality end-of-life care. Your gift allows Good Shepherd to provide 
residents with the ability to live in dignity and maintain a high quality of life, while remaining close to those they 
love and care about the most.

Thank you for your generosity and your confidence in our work.

God Bless,

Cathy Wellwood/|
Chief Developn/e it Officer


